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STATE OF WASHINGTON
UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 ● www.utc.wa.gov
February 6, 2015


NOTICE CANCELING BRIEF ADJUDICATIVE PROCEEDING

AND

NOTICE REQUIRING FILING OF SETTLEMENT 
DOCUMENTS OR STATUS REPORT
(By February 13, 2015)


RE:	Newaukum Water Systems Penalty Assessments, 
Dockets UW-144112 and UW-150045

TO ALL PARTIES:

On December 19, 2014, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) issued and served a Penalty Assessment against Newaukum Water Systems (Newaukum) in the amount of $1,000, alleging violations of RCW 80.28.080 for charging customers rates higher than the rate published in the Company’s tariff.
On January 13, 2015, the Commission issued and served a second Penalty Assessment against Newaukum in the amount of $2,200, alleging additional violations of RCW 80.28.080.
On February 5, 2015, Commission Staff (Staff) notified the Commission that the parties have reached a full settlement resolving all issues in both dockets.  Staff requests, on behalf of the parties, that the Commission cancel the brief adjudicative proceeding currently scheduled for February 11, 2015.
The Commission finds good cause to cancel the brief adjudicative proceeding and therefore grants the parties’ request.  The parties must either file a settlement agreement and supporting documentation or a report on the status of their settlement negotiations by February 13, 2015.

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That the brief adjudicative proceeding scheduled for February 11, 2015, is cancelled.  By February 13, 2015, the parties must file either a settlement agreement and supporting documentation or a status report of their negotiations.




RAYNE PEARSON
Administrative Law Judge
	
Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.
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